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This month's meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held in person on Wednesday, April 6, 2022 at 7:30 

p.m. We welcome you to come and join us at that time. Your input and involvement is always appreciated.

With spring upon us, gardeners are once again active in beautifying properties in the neighborhood. Please 
remember that work cannot be performed nor equipment operated prior to 8:00 a.m. It is not only a violation 
of Village ordinance, but unfair to fellow residents living in close proximity. It is truly our intent to maintain the 
charm and high quality of life associated with the village. Kindly remind your landscapers that they require an 

annual permit, which can be obtained at the Village Hall. These regulations will be strictly enforced and we 
sincerely appreciate your assistance and cooperation regarding this matter. 

This year the Village will be adding back the beautiful flower baskets around the Village and as well the plantings 
around our Welcome signs to add beautification to our Village. 

National Grid will be doing some gas upgrades through out the Village, in which we will have some newly paved 
roads upon completion to add to our paving program on some select roads that need to be repaved. The village 
will notify you when the projects are ready to commence so that you are not inconvenienced during the project. 

We look forward to seeing you at the upcoming meeting. 

Lee A. Israel 
Mayor 


